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Eventually, you will enormously discover a extra experience and realization by spending more cash. nevertheless when? attain you agree to that you require to acquire those all needs taking into account having significantly cash? Why dont you
attempt to get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to comprehend even more vis--vis the globe, experience, some places, with history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your unconditionally own mature to accomplishment reviewing habit. in the middle of guides you could enjoy now is Journey Of The Universe Brian Swimme below.

centuries or millennia old, our volume discusses the origins and development of human religious practice and belief
over our species’ existence of 300,000 years. The volume also connects the scientific approach to natural and social
history with ancient truths of our religious ancestors using new lines of inquiry, new technologies, new modes of
expression, and new concepts. It brings together insights of natural scientists, social scientists, philosophers,
writers, and theologians to discuss narratives of the universe. The essays discuss that to apprehend religion
scientifically, or to interpret and explain science theologically, the subject must be examined through a variety of
disciplinary lenses simultaneously and raise several theoretical, philosophical, and moral problems. With a singular
investigation into the meaning of religion in the context of the 13.8 billion-year history of our universe, this book
will be indispensable for scholars and students of religious studies, big history, sociology and social anthropology,
philosophy, and science and technology studies.
Consecrating Science Lisa H. Sideris 2017-08-15 "In Consecrating Science, Lisa Sideris offers a searing critique of
'The New Cosmology,' a complex network of overlapping movements that claim to bring together science and spirituality,
all in the name of saving our planet from impending ecological collapse. Highly regarded in many academic circles,
these movements have been endorsed by numerous prominent scholars, scientists, historians, and educators. Their express
goal--popularized in numerous books, films, TED talks, YouTube videos, podcasts, and even introductory courses at
places like Harvard or Washington University--is to instill in readers and audiences a profound sense of being at home
in the universe, thereby fostering environmentally responsible behavior. Whether promoted as 'The New Story,' 'The
Universe Story,' or 'The Epic of Evolution,' they all offer humanity a new sacred story, a common creation myth for
modern times and for all people: the evolutionary unfolding of the universe from the Big Bang to the present.
Evolutionary science and religious cosmology--together at last! But as Sideris shows, however, the New Cosmology
actually underwrites a staggeringly anthropocentric vision of the world. Instead of cultivating an ethic of respect for
nature, the project of 'consecrating science' only increases human arrogance and indifference to nonhuman life. Going
back to the work of Rachel Carson and other naturalists, the author shows how a sense of wonder, rooted in the natural
world and our own ethical impulses, helps foster environmental attitudes and policies that protect our planet"-Provided by publishe
Change the Story, Change the Future David C. Korten 2015-02-02 We humans live by stories, says David Korten, and the
stories that now govern our society set us on a path to certain self-destruction. In this profound new book, Korten
shares the results of his search for a story that reflects the fullness of human knowledge and understanding and
provides a guide to action adequate to the needs of our time. Korten calls our current story Sacred Money and Markets.
Money, it tells us, is the measure of all worth and the source of all happiness. Earth is simply a source of raw
materials. Inequality and environmental destruction are unfortunate but unavoidable. Although many recognize that this
story promotes bad ethics, bad science, and bad economics, it will remain our guiding story until replaced by one that
aligns with our deepest understanding of the universe and our relationship to it. To guide our path to a viable human
future, Korten offers a Sacred Life and Living Earth story grounded in a cosmology that affirms we are living beings
born of a living Earth itself born of a living universe. Our health and well-being depend on an economy that works in
partnership with the processes by which Earth's community of life maintains the conditions of its own existence—and
ours. Offering a hopeful vision, Korten lays out the transformative impact adopting this story will have on every
aspect of human life and society.
Earth Jurisprudence Peter D. Burdon 2014-09-19 The idea of human dominion over nature has become entrenched by the
dominant rights-based interpretation of private property. Accordingly, nature is not attributed any inherent value and
becomes merely the matter of a human property relationship. Earth Jurisprudence: Private Property and the Environment
explores how an alternative conception of property might be instead grounded in the ecocentric concept of an Earth
community. Recognising that human beings are deeply interconnected with and dependent on nature, this concept is
proposed as a standard and measure for human law. This book argues that the anthropocentric institution of private
property needs to be reconceived; drawing on international case law, indigenous views of property and the land use
practices of agrarian communities, Peter Burdon considers how private property can be reformulated in a way that
fosters duties towards nature. Using the theory of earth jurisprudence as a guide, he outlines an alternative
ecocentric description of private property as a relationship between and among members of the Earth community. This
book will appeal to those researching in law, justice and ecology, as well as anyone pursuing an interest more
particularly in earth jurisprudence.
What Kind of Ancestor Do You Want to Be? John Hausdoerffer 2021-05-28 "What Kind of Ancestor Do You Want to Be?
challenges our relationship to the environment and to each other, not only now but across generations. It is an
important question for our time, when communities have become fragmented by a global consumer society, when our selves
have become isolated in a competitive and technology-driven economy, and when our spiritual, social, and ecological
impacts on human and other-than-human beings extend farther than ever imagined due to globalization and climate change.
Through interviews and poetic snapshots into the experience of Indigenous people and others, this book demands that the
reader think about how contemporary concerns oblige us to see ourselves as someone's future ancestor and, in turn,
creates for the reader a different way of looking at his or her traditions and self"-Big History, Small World Cynthia Stokes Brown 2016-12-30 The newest way to think about the universe becomes engaging
and personal in Big History, Small World: From the Big Bang to You by Cynthia Stokes Brown. Her clear introduction to
big history, divided into eight thresholds of time, is the perfect starting point for any reader intrigued by this rich
blend of history and science. Big History, Small World is also the first book about big history specifically designed
to be used in high school courses and with the free curriculum available from the Big History Project cofounded by Bill
Gates and David Christian. Big History, Small World is organized into twelve chapters. In the first chapter, Brown
discusses the scientific method. In the last chapter she discusses the different ways people interpret big history and

God is Green Bob Shore-Goss 2016-10-28 At this time of climate crisis, here is a practical Christian ecospirituality.
It emerges from the pastoral and theological experience of Reverend Robert Shore-Goss, who worked with his congregation
by making the earth a member of the church, by greening worship, and by helping the church building and operations
attain a carbon neutral footprint. Shore-Goss explores an ecospirituality grounded in incarnational compassion.
Practicing incarnational compassion means following the lived praxis of Jesus and the commission of the risen Christ as
Gardener. Jesus becomes the "green face of God." Restrictive Christian spiritualities that exclude the earth as an
original blessing of God must expand. This expansion leads to the realization that the incarnation of Christ has deep
roots in the earth and the fleshly or biological tissue of life. This book aims to foster ecological conversation in
churches and outlines the following practices for congregations: meditating on nature, inviting sermons on green
topics, covenanting with the earth, and retrieving the natural elements of the sacraments. These practices help us
recover ourselves as fleshly members of the earth and the network of life. If we fall in love with God's creation, says
Shore-Goss, we will fight against climate change.
Whole Earth Thinking and Planetary Coexistence Sam Mickey 2015-07-16 Like never before in history, humans are becoming
increasingly interconnected with one another and with the other inhabitants and habitats of Earth. There are numerous
signs of planetary interrelations, from social media and international trade to genetic engineering and global climate
change. The scientific study of interrelations between organisms and environments, Ecology, is uniquely capable of
addressing the complex challenges that characterize our era of planetary coexistence. Whole Earth Thinking and
Planetary Coexistence focuses on newly emerging approaches to ecology that cross the disciplinary boundaries of
sciences and humanities with the aim of responding to the challenges facing the current era of planetary
interconnectedness. It introduces concepts that draw out a creative contrast between religious and secular approaches
to the integration of sciences and humanities, with religious approaches represented by the "geologian" Thomas Berry
and the whole Earth thinking of Stephanie Kaza and Gary Snyder, and the more secular approaches represented by the
"geophilosophy" of poststructuralist theorists Gilles Deleuze and Félix Guattari. This book will introduce concepts
engaging with the ecological challenges of planetary coexistence to students and professionals in fields of
environmental studies, philosophy and religious studies.
The Universe Story Calendar 2018 CE Thomas R. Spiritbringer 2017-11-09 Now, at this time of Great Promise and Great
Peril, the Human Family needs our first The Universe Story Calendar 2018 CE, an actual 15 month calendar, to bring
reality, meaning and value to our World and Earth-wide yearly calendar. The Universe Story Calendar transcends,
includes and updates The Gregorian Calendar whose 435 years from 1582-2017 CE (Common Era) we give deep gratitude
today. The Universe Story Calendar is based on evidential, scientific cosmology, As of Today, that follows the
actuality that Earth revolves around the Sun, not the other way around, like when The Gregorian Calendar was instituted
in 1582 CE. The Days of the Week are updated to tell The Universe Story to Humanity, not old inaccurate stories of
personified planets, goddesses and gods. The Months of the Year have been updated with new names by using The Universe
Story book chapter titles to again, tell The Universe Story in 12 stages, so our species can see the wonder and beauty
of this New Story while understanding our need to become a mutually enhancing presence on Earth instead of our current
destructive one.In the Foreward to The Universe Story Calendar book, a companion to this calendar, author Brian Thomas
Swimme says "We too have our calendars. Unfortunately, these calendars were fixed in the 16th century and carry what
our recent ancestors regarded as important. They have not evolved with our deepening understanding of the universe."
This new calendar, promulgated on Universeday, Nov./NationScience 9 of 2017 CE Year of The Universe Story guides
Humanity toward Unity Consciousness.
En de aarde bracht voort Gijsbert van den Brink 2017-06-17 Stel dat de standaard-evolutietheorie klopt. Wat betekent
dat dan voor het christelijk geloof? Voor mijn geloof? In dit boek onderzoekt dr. Gijsbert van den Brink de mogelijke
gevolgen van acceptatie van de evolutietheorie voor vragen als: Hoe kijken we naar de Bijbel? Hoe zit het met lijden en
dood, met Adam en Eva, met de zondeval - en hoe is de mens dan beeld van God? Sluiten bovendien toevallige mutaties de
voorzienigheid van God niet uit? Van den Brink wil christenen met dit boek helpen ontdekken of en hoe orthodox geloven
en evolutie kunnen samengaan.
Spindrift Peter Reason 2016-11-21 This is the story of a sailing odyssey, but also of an inward journey into deep
truths about who we are and how we belong in the universal scheme. A meditation on sailing and life, it is a hugely
enjoyable and thought-provoking book for landlubbers, sailors, philosophers and naturalists alike. Mostly sailing
alone, Peter Reason invites us to share in the minute-by-minute challenges of seamanship and navigation, on his journey
in his yacht Coral from Plymouth across the Celtic Sea and back again. Exploring far more than the seaways, the author
successfully manages to tell the story of a journey with another dimension - that of investigating and reflecting on
our human place in the ecology of the planet. Above all, this book shows us that Nature is not just a place to visit,
but our home.
Evoluerend heelal Govert Schilling 2009 Beschrijving van de evolutie van het heelal vanaf de oerknal.
Christ in All Things King, Ursula 2016-11-17
Dangerous Years David W. Orr 2016-01-01 Considers future of civilization in the light of what we know about climate
change and related threats. David Orr, an award-winning, internationally recognized leader in the field of
sustainability and environmental education, pulls no punches: even with the Paris Agreement of 2015, Earth systems will
not reach a new equilibrium for centuries. Earth is becoming a different planet, more threadbare and less biologically
diverse, with more acidic oceans and a hotter, more capricious climate. Furthermore, technology will not solve complex
problems of sustainability.
Science, Religion and Deep Time Lowell Gustafson 2022-06-30 This book examines the meaning of religion within the
scientific, evidence-based history of our known past since the big bang. While our current major religions are only
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find meaning in it. The other ten chapters are based on eight major turning points, or thresholds, in the cosmic story.
One threshold, the emergence of life, gets two chapters, while a discussion of the future fills chapter eleven. This
book is not formatted as a traditional textbook, although it can easily be used as one. Each chapter has questions on
the frontier of knowledge, as well as suggestions of how the content applies directly to the reader, to answer the
perennial question: “Why do I have to learn this?” There are illustrations, charts, diagrams, a glossary and timeline,
and short biographies of scientists and historians who have been influential in developing big history. Cynthia Stokes
Brown has taught world history in high-school and trained high-school teachers at Dominican University of California,
where she piloted big history courses and helped initiate the big history program now required for all freshmen. She is
the author of the general-interest book on big history, Big History: From the Big Bang to the Present (New York: New
Press, 2nd ed. 2012) and also wrote a university-level textbook with David Christian and Craig Benjamin, Big History:
Between Nothing and Everything (New York: McGraw-Hill, 2014). She is a founding member of the International Big History
Association and associate editor of its publication, Origins.
Developing Ecological Consciousness Christopher Uhl 2013 Developing Ecological Consciousness is a unique introduction
to environmental studies. In Chistopher Uhl s view it is time to acknowledge the ways that our cultural conditioning
leads to separation from self, other, and Earth. This book charts a three-step path for healing this separation, first,
by revealing that Earth is our larger body; second, by detailing the sickening state of our Earth body; and, third, by
offering the tools necessary for healing both ourselves and Earth."
Journey of the Universe Brian Thomas Swimme 2014-09-21 "Today we know what no previous generation knew: the history of
the universe and of the unfolding of life on Earth. Through the astonishing combined achievements of natural scientists
worldwide, we now have a detailed account of how galaxies and stars, planets and living organisms, human beings and
human consciousness came to be. And yet . . . we thirst for answers to questions that have haunted humanity from the
very beginning. What is our place in the 14-billion-year history of the universe? What roles do we play in Earth's
history? How do we connect with the intricate web of life on Earth? In Journey of the Universe Brian Thomas Swimme and
Mary Evelyn Tucker tell the epic story of the universe from an inspired new perspective, weaving the findings of modern
science together with enduring wisdom found in the humanistic traditions of the West, China, India, and indigenous
peoples. The authors explore cosmic evolution as a profoundly wondrous process based on creativity, connection, and
interdependence, and they envision an unprecedented opportunity for the world's people to address the daunting
ecological and social challenges of our times. Journey of the Universe transforms how we understand our origins and
envision our future. Though a little book, it tells a big story one that inspires hope for a way in which Earth and its
human civilizations could flourish together. This book is part of a larger project that includes a documentary film, an
educational DVD series, and a website. The film and the DVD series will be released in 2011. For more information,
please consult the website, journeyoftheuniverse.org"-This Sacred Life Norman Wirzba 2021-10-31 This Sacred Life redescribes the meaning of this world and the value and
purpose of human life within it.
Thomas Berry Mary Evelyn Tucker 2019-06-04 Thomas Berry (1914–2009) was one of the twentieth century’s most prescient
and profound thinkers. As a cultural historian, he sought a broader perspective on humanity’s relationship to the earth
in order to respond to the ecological and social challenges of our times. This first biography of Berry illuminates his
remarkable vision and its continuing relevance for achieving transformative social change and environmental renewal.
Berry began his studies in Western history and religions and then expanded to include Asian and indigenous religions,
which he taught at Fordham University, Barnard College, and Columbia University. Drawing on his explorations of
history, he came to see the evolutionary process as a story that could help restore the continuity of humans with the
natural world. Berry urged humans to recognize their place on a planet with complex ecosystems in a vast, evolving
universe. He sought to replace the modern alienation from nature with a sense of intimacy and responsibility. Berry
called for new forms of ecological education, law, and spirituality, as well as the creation of resilient agricultural
systems, bioregions, and ecocities. At a time of growing environmental crisis, this biography shows the ongoing
significance of Berry’s conception of human interdependence with the earth as part of the unfolding journey of the
universe.
Methodological Challenges in Nature-Culture and Environmental History Research Jocelyn Thorpe 2016-11-10 This book
examines the challenges and possibilities of conducting cultural environmental history research today. Disciplinary
commitments certainly influence the questions scholars ask and the ways they seek out answers, but some methodological
challenges go beyond the boundaries of any one discipline. The book examines: how to account for the fact that humans
are not the only actors in history yet dominate archival records; how to attend to the non-visual senses when
traditional sources offer only a two-dimensional, non-sensory version of the past; how to decolonize research in and
beyond the archives; and how effectively to use sources and means of communication made available in the digital age.
This book will be a valuable resource for those interested in environmental history and politics, sustainable
development and historical geography.
Geschiedenis in het groot Fred Spier 2005-04-22 Een alomvattende visie op de wereldgeschiedenis als samenhang tussen
natuurwetenschappelijke en cultuurwetenschappelijke benaderingen.
Confronting Ecological and Economic Collapse Laura Westra 2013-06-07 From the first appearance of the term in law in
the Clean Water Act of 1972 (US), ecological integrity has been debated by a wide range of researchers, including
biologists, ecologists, philosophers, legal scholars, doctors and epidemiologists, whose joint interest was the study
and understanding of ecological/biological integrity from various standpoints and disciplines. This volume discusses
the need for ecological integrity as a major guiding principle in a variety of policy areas, to counter the present
ecological and economic crises with their multiple effects on human rights. The book celebrates the 20th anniversary of
the Global Ecological Integrity Group and reassesses the basic concept of ecological integrity in order to show how a
future beyond catastrophe and disaster is in fact possible, but only if civil society and ultimately legal regimes
acknowledge the necessity to consider ecointegrity as a primary factor in decision-making. This is key to the support
of basic rights to clean air and water, for halting climate change, and also the basic rights of women and indigenous
people. As the authors clearly show, all these rights ultimately depend upon accepting policies that acknowledge the
pivotal role of ecological integrity.
The Local Food Revolution Michael Brownlee 2016-10-18 Demonstrating that humanity faces an imminent and prolonged
global food crisis, Michael Brownlee issues a clarion call and manifesto for a revolutionary movement to localize the
global food supply. He lays out a practical guide for those who hope to navigate the challenging process of shaping the
local or regional food system, providing a roadmap for embarking on the process of righting the profoundly
unsustainable and already-failing global industrialized food system. Written to inform, inspire, and empower
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anyone—farmers or ranchers, community gardeners, aspiring food entrepreneurs, supply chain venturers, commercial food
buyers, restaurateurs, investors, community food activists, non-profit agencies, policy makers, or local government
leaders—who hopes to be a catalyst for change, this book provides a blueprint for economic action, with specific
suggestions that make the process more conscious and deliberate. Brownlee, cofounder of the nonprofit Local Food Shift
Group, maps out the underlying process of food localization and outlines the route that communities, regions, and
foodsheds often follow in their efforts to take control of food production and distribution. By sharing the strategies
that have proven successful, he charts a practical path forward while indicating approaches that otherwise might be
invisible and unexplored. Stories and interviews illustrate how food localization is happening on the ground and in the
field. Essays and thought-pieces explore some of the challenging ethical, moral, economic, and social dilemmas and
thresholds that might arise as the local food shift develops. For anyone who wants to understand, in concrete terms,
the unique challenges and extraordinary opportunities that present themselves as we address one of the most urgent
issues of our time, The Local Food Revolution is an indispensable resource.
Linking Ecology and Ethics for a Changing World Ricardo Rozzi 2014-02-06 To comprehensively address the complexities of
current socio-ecological problems involved in global environmental change, it is indispiseble to achieve an integration
of ecological understanding and ethical values. Contemporary science proposes an inclusive ecosystem concept that
recognizes humans as components. Contemporary environmental ethics includes eco-social justice and the realization that
as important as biodiversity is cultural diversity, inter-cultural, inter-institutional, and international
collaboration requiring a novel approach known as biocultural conservation. Right action in confronting the challenges
of the 21st century requires science and ethics to be seamlessly integrated. This book resulted from the 14th Cary
Conference that brought together leading scholars and practitioners in ecology and environmental philosophy to discuss
core terminologies, methods, questions, and practical frameworks for long-term socio-ecological research, education,
and decision making.
Voetafdrukken David Farrier 2020-10-20 In ‘Voetafdrukken’ neemt David Farrier onder de loep wat voor fossielen wij
achter zullen laten. Wat blijft er over van onze huidige leefomgeving en de spullen van ons dagelijks leven? Hoe ziet
de wereld van de toekomst eruit, over tienduizend jaar? Of tien miljoen jaar? Het Antropoceen laat overal zijn sporen
na: in de lucht, de oceanen en op het land. Resten van steden, wegen en bruggen zullen als sporenfossielen in de diepe
tijd opduiken. Maar ook nutteloos plastic in de oceaan en kernafval opgeborgen in aardlagen zijn niet zomaar weg. Zelfs
de CO2 die we de afgelopen honderd jaar hebben uitgestoten zit nog honderdduizend jaar in de atmosfeer. De fossielen
van de toekomst vertellen ons veel over hoe we leven in het nu. In ‘Voetafdrukken’ worden we uitgenodigd na te denken
over hoe wij herinnerd zullen worden in de mythen en verhalen van onze verre nazaten. David Farrier rekt de grenzen van
wat de mens vermag te verstaan op en verandert daarmee niet alleen ons tijdsbesef, maar ook onze blik op de wereld van
vandaag.
The Intellectual Journey of Thomas Berry Heather Eaton 2014-04-02 Thomas Berry was an intellectual giant and cultural
visionary of extraordinary stature. His vast knowledge of history, religions, and expertise as a cultural historian,
united with his concern for the future of the planet is a unique blend revealing a genuine original thinker. Many know
of his proposal for a new story, and a vital Earth sensitive spirituality. Few know the intellectual journey, because
he presented his thoughts as a seamless and studied synthesis. This book is about the intellectual journey of Thomas
Berry: of the roots and insights that are hidden within his ecological, spiritual proposal.
Cosmogenesis Brian Thomas Swimme 2022-11-15 From the host and cocreator of PBS’s Journey of the Universe, a fresh look
at how the rich collision between science and spirituality has influenced contemporary consciousness The understanding
that the universe has been expanding since its fiery beginning 14 billion years ago and has developed into stars,
galaxies, life, and human consciousness is one of the most significant in human history. It is taught throughout the
world and has become our common creation story for nearly every culture. In terms of the universe’s development, we
humans are not only economic, religious, or political beings. At the most fundamental level, we are cosmological
beings. Cosmogenesis is one of the greatest discoveries in human history, and it continues to have a profound impact on
humanity. And yet most science books do not explore the effects it has had on our individual minds. In Cosmogenesis,
Brian Thomas Swimme narrates the same cosmological events that we agree are fact but offers a feature unlike all other
writings on this topic. He tells the story of the universe while simultaneously telling the story of the storyteller.
Swimme describes how the impact of this new story deconstructed his mind then reassembled it, offering us a glimpse
into how cosmogenesis has transformed our understanding of both the universe and the evolution of human consciousness
itself.
Place and Phenomenology Janet Donohoe 2017-03-17 This book offers an accessible presentation of phenomenological
approaches to place that draws valuable connections between different disciplines that focus on and investigate
questions of place.
After the Death of Nature Kenneth Worthy 2018-10-22 Carolyn Merchant’s foundational 1980 book The Death of Nature:
Women, Ecology, and the Scientific Revolution established her as a pioneering researcher of human-nature relations. Her
subsequent groundbreaking writing in a dozen books and over one hundred peer-reviewed articles have only fortified her
position as one of the most influential scholars of the environment. This book examines and builds upon her decadeslong legacy of innovative environmental thought and her critical responses to modern mechanistic and patriarchal
conceptions of nature and women as well as her systematic taxonomies of environmental thought and action. Seventeen
scholars and activists assess, praise, criticize, and extend Merchant’s work to arrive at a better and more complete
understanding of the human place in nature today and the potential for healthier and more just relations with nature
and among people in the future. Their contributions offer personal observations of Merchant’s influence on the
teaching, research, and careers of other environmentalists.
The Cosmic Vision of Teilhard de Chardin Haught, John F. 2021-12-15
Het levende universum Duane Elgin 2010-07-20 Het universum is levend en wij zijn met alles verbonden De wetenschap ziet
van oudsher het universum als een inerte massa en een lege ruimte. Duane Elgin brengt bewijzen vanuit de kosmologie,
biologie en fysica samen en laat zien dat het universum niet dood is maar levend. Hij onderzoekt op welke wijze deze
visie in harmonie is met de belangrijkste spirituele tradities in de wereld en legt uit hoe deze visie ons zelfbeeld,
onze plek in de kosmos en de evolutionaire weg van de mens verandert. Om uit de bestaande wereldcrisis te komen is het
belangrijk om samen te leven in plaats van elkaar en de aarde te exploiteren. Van het grootste belang is het om
duurzaam en in harmonie met elkaar en met het levende universum te leven.
Journey of the Universe Brian Thomas Swimme 2012-06-30
Listening Is Learning Frank Thoms 2018-12-21 Listening is Learning invites young teachers to seek the knowledge and
advice of former teachers, retired educators, respected veterans, and fellow newcomers. It encourages them to step away
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multiverse theories in cosmology, convergence in evolution, Intelligent Design, natural theology, human consciousness,
artificial intelligence, free will, miracles, and the Trinity, amongst many others Addresses major historical
developments in the relationship between science and Christianity, including Christian patristics, the scientific
revolution, the reception of Darwin, and twentieth century fundamentalism Divided into 9 Parts: Historical Episodes;
Methodology; Natural Theology; Cosmology & Physics; Evolution; The Human Sciences; Christian Bioethics; Metaphysical
Implications; The Mind; Theology; and Significant Figures of the 20th Century Includes diverse perspectives and
broadens the conversation from the Anglocentric tradition
The Blue Sapphire of the Mind Douglas E. Christie 2012-12-20 Drawing on insights from the early Christian monastics as
well as the ecological writings of such figures as Henry David Thoreau, Aldo Leopold, Annie Dillard, and others,
Christie forges a distinctively contemplative vision of ecological spirituality that could, he contends, serve to
ground the work of ecological restoration.
The Universe Story Brian Swimme 1994-03-11 From the big bang to the present and into the next millenium, The Universe
Story unites science and the humanities in a dramatic exploration of the unfolding of the universe, humanity's evolving
place in the cosmos, and the boundless possibilities for our future.
Posthuman Legal Subjectivity Jana Norman 2021-08-12 This book provides a reimagining of how Western law and legal
theory structures the human–earth relationship. As a complement to contemporary efforts to establish rights of nature
and non-human legal personhood, this book focuses on the other subject in the human–earth relationship: the human.
Critical ecological feminism exposes the dualistic nature of the ideal human legal subject as a key driver in the
dynamic of instrumentalism that characterises the human–earth relationship in Western culture. This book draws on
conceptual fields associated with the new sciences, including new materialism, posthuman critical theory and Big
History, to demonstrate that the naturalised hierarchy of humans over nature in the Western social imaginary is
anything but natural. It then sets about constructing a counternarrative. The proposed ‘Cosmic Person’ as alternative,
non-dualised human legal subject forges a pathway for transforming the Western cultural understanding of the
human–earth relationship from mastery and control to ideal co-habitation. Finally, the book details a case study,
highlighting the practical application of the proposed reconceptualisation of the human legal subject to contemporary
environmental issues. This original and important analysis of the legal status of the human in the Anthropocene will be
of great interest to those working in legal theory, jurisprudence, environmental law and the environmental humanities;
as well as those with relevant interests in gender studies, cultural studies, feminist theory, critical theory and
philosophy.

from their isolated classrooms and search for best ideas, methods, materials, insights––and moments of success,
epiphanies, struggles, methodologies.
Spiritual Ecology: A Quiet Revolution Leslie E. Sponsel 2012-07-19 A prominent scientist and scholar documents and
explains the thoughts, actions, and legacies of spiritual ecology's pioneers from ancient times to the present,
demonstrating how the movement may offer the last chance to restore a healthy relationship between humankind and
nature. • Clear, concise, and captivating essays on well-known, as well as little-known, pioneers in spiritual ecology
• Chapter-long treatment of each individual's contributions, allowing for in-depth coverage • An extensive resource
guide, including films and websites • An appendix listing approximately 100 pioneers in spiritual ecology
My Dear Far-Nearness Jonas, Robert 2022-05-18
Living Cosmology Tucker, Mary Evelyn 2016-04-13
Teaching Big History Richard B. Simon 2014-12-23 Big History is a new field on a grand scale: it tells the story of the
universe over time through a diverse range of disciplines that spans cosmology, physics, chemistry, astronomy, geology,
evolutionary biology, anthropology, and archaeology, thereby reconciling traditional human history with environmental
geography and natural history. Weaving the myriad threads of evidence-based human knowledge into a master narrative
that stretches from the beginning of the universe to the present, the Big History framework helps students make sense
of their studies in all disciplines by illuminating the structures that underlie the universe and the connections among
them. Teaching Big History is a powerful analytic and pedagogical resource, and serves as a comprehensive guide for
teaching Big History, as well for sharing ideas about the subject and planning a curriculum around it. Readers are also
given helpful advice about the administrative and organizational challenges of instituting a general education program
constructed around Big History. The book includes teaching materials, examples, and detailed sample exercises. This
book is also an engaging first-hand account of how a group of professors built an entire Big History general education
curriculum for first-year students, demonstrating how this thoughtful integration of disciplines exemplifies liberal
education at its best and illustrating how teaching and learning this incredible story can be transformative for
professors and students alike.
The Blackwell Companion to Science and Christianity J. B. Stump 2012-03-12 A cutting-edge survey of contemporary
thought at the intersection of science and Christianity. Provides a cutting-edge survey of the central ideas at play at
the intersection of science and Christianity through 54 original articles by world-leading scholars and rising stars in
the discipline Focuses on Christianity's interaction with Science to offer a fine-grained analysis of issues such as
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